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Friday, 18 December 2020 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Director resignation 
 
Ms Geraldine McBride resigned from the board of National Australia Bank (NAB) at the conclusion 
of NAB’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) today, 18 December 2020. 
 
Ms McBride’s intention to not seek re-election at NAB’s AGM on 18 December 2020 was 
announced to the market on 6 October 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 

Media 
Mark Alexander Jessica Forrest 
M: +61 (0) 412 171 447 M: +61 (0) 457 536 958 

Investor Relations 
Sally Mihell Natalie Coombe 
M: +61 (0) 436 857 669 M: +61 (0) 477 327 540 
 
The release of this announcement was authorised by Louise Thomson, Group Company 
Secretary. 
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